






MEMORANDUM 

DATE: September 13, 2022 

TO: The City of Charlotte 

FROM: INLIVIAN/HDP 

RE:  The Issuance of a Multifamily Note for Creekridge on the Park 

 

In October of 2021, Dominium Holdings I, LLC, a Minnesota, limited liability company, or an affiliated or 
related entity (the “Borrower”), requested that INLIVIAN assist in financing the acquisition, construction, 
and equipping of a 198-unit multifamily housing development to be known as Creekridge on the Park 
Apartments and located at 7800 Creekridge Road in Charlotte, North Carolina. 

An Inducement Resolution for the issuance of revenue bonds (“Bonds”) in an amount estimated not to 
exceed $30,000,000 was adopted and approved by INLIVIAN on November 16, 2021.  

At the time of application submission and adoption of the Inducement Resolution, the Borrower’s 
business plan involved potentially purchasing an adjacent parcel, which would allow for additional units. 
However, the Borrower could not purchase the additional parcel; therefore, the unit mix decreased 
from 198 units to 150 units, given the smaller acreage. Despite the lower unit count, the amount of 
Bonds needed to finance the project has not changed. 

The Borrower notified INLIVIAN of the changes, and the unit mix has been adjusted accordingly. The 
new unit count is reflected in the Findings and Final Resolutions slated for approval at the September 
20, 2022, INLIVIAN Board of Commissioners meeting. 

Please contact Kevin Boyett at kboyett@hdproperties.org with additional questions. 




